
How to Participate

Personal Watercraft Use 
Environmental Assessment

National Park Service
U.S. Department of the Interior

Pictured Rocks National Lakeshore

You can provide comments by any of the following methods:

•  Take a moment to write down your comments on the forms provided.

•  Comment Online: 
	   http://parkplanning.nps.gov/piropwc

•	  Mail or Fax Comments to:
		  Superintendent
		  ATTN: PWC Environmental Assessment
		  P.O. Box 40
		  Munising, MI 49862
		  Fax: (906) 387-4025

In order for your comments to be the most useful in developing this Environmental 
Assessment, please submit them by November 9, 2012. Public comments will not be accepted 
via email.

Before including your address, phone number, e-mail address, or other personal identifying 
information in your comment, you should be aware that your entire comment –including 
your personal identifying information - may be made publicly available at any time. 
Comments submitted by individuals or organizations on behalf of other individuals or 
organizations will not be accepted.

Mailing List
•  If you wish to receive future updates on this project, please send an email
	  to PIRO_personal_watercraft@nps.gov and include your email address. 

•  If you do not have an email address, please contact the park at 
	  906-387-2607 ext. 201 to have your name placed on the mailing list. 

•  The mailing list will be used solely to communicate information related to
	   the park’s PWC planning effort.  

Your thoughts, ideas, and suggestions are critical as we draft the Personal 
Watercraft Use  Environmental Assessment. 


